
Mai Vang - 315 Larch Street - REVISED 

  

Hello Mr. Duggins, 
Please inform your client, John Norris, that a code analysis has not been submitted to the City; therefore, Ms. 

Moermond will recommend to the City Council that the building be removed or repaired within 15 days 

from adoption of resolution.   
  

If your client wishes to contest further, the City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, March 7, 
2012 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

  
  

  

  

Mai Vang 
City Council Offices 
Direct: 651-266-8563 
Office: 651-266-8560 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

From:    Mai Vang
To:    terry@dugginslawfirm.com
Date:    2/29/2012 2:17 PM
Subject:   315 Larch Street - REVISED
CC:    Magner, Steve;  Sheffer, Vicki;  Yannarelly, Joe
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